
 
 
 
 
Paris, January 7th 2015 

 

Dear Madam, Sir, 

 

Since November 2013, we have been delighted to collaborate with Ségolène Jaillet. She has 
been an English and Italian into French translator in our French editorial team of 
www.pressenza.com, an international press agency dedicated to information about peace and 
nonviolence. 

She has always completed the work within the deadline while delivering a high-quality 
translation. We appreciate her accuracy which enables her to find the right words, the best 
phrasing and to faithfully convey the meaning of the source document. 

Through our exchanges, when the meaning of words and sentences needed to be clarified, we 
both experienced full and open communication. 

Ségolène Jaillet has been able to adapt to different fields of expertise such as: Culture, Human 
rights, Environment, Economics, Education, Humanism and Spirituality, Non-discrimination, 
Nonviolence, Peace and Disarmament, Politics, Health, International relations, Science and 
Technology.  

Reliable and receptive, Ségolène Jaillet is a person we have confidence in. 

I hope this letter finds you well. We remain entirely at your disposal for any further information. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Pía Figueroa 

Pressenza, International Press Agency 

Manager 


